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ADVISORY - EMERGENCY PLANNING: U.S. Secretary of Education Rod Paige and U.S. Secretary of Homeland
Security Tom Ridge today unveiled a new section on the U.S. Department of Education's Web site designed to be
a one-stop-shop to help school officials plan for any emergency, including natural disasters, violent incidents and
terrorist acts. To access the Web site, click on the link below:

www.ed.gov/emergencyplan/
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